
 

From the Pastor                                    February 28, 2021 
 

          The future is bright because the Light 
of the World is Jesus Christ.  This past year 
has been a learning and leaning experience.  
We have come through territory that was 
unfamiliar, but we rejoice in lessons that 
have been taught to each of us.  We rejoice 

that we still lean upon the everlasting arms of our God. 
 It is with prayer and anticipation that we continue into 
2021.  May we rededicate ourselves to the task before us.  We 
have a tendency to pray a lot while going through a trial, but 
then we let up when the trial has passed.  The will of God, 
the way of God, and the work of God must be high on our list 
of priorities.   As we prepare for the month of March may we 
MARCH into the future with fervor and faithfulness.  This is 
not a time to back up or to give up!  This is a time to  put our 
spiritual “shoulders to the wheel” of service.  WE WERE 
BORN TO SERVE THE LORD! 
 

 
 

Join us as we MARCH to Sunday School!  May 
these next four weeks be filled with excitement 
that we get to come and study the Word of God!  

We need to be filled with His knowledge and 
understanding.  Hope to see YOU each  

and every Sunday! 
 

 
 

Pray much for the ROOF PROJECT.  Thanks for all 
that you have done (regardless of the size of the 
gift).  Every donation comes together to achieve 
the goal.  Remember, it is not equal giving...but 

equal sacrifice.  Honor God and let Him lead you. 
 

 
 

HEAR Dr. Tom Wallace on March 14th  
in the evening service. 

 

 



CHOIR PRACTICE resumes this evening at 5:15.  They  
will be singing next Sunday!  We are thankful for the 

dedication of all our choir members, and we have 
missed their special music.  Pray for the anointing of 

God upon each voice of the choir as they return. 
 

 

 

LADIES!  SAVE THE DATES of September 10-11 of 
this year for our Ladies Retreat with Mrs. Linda 

Wilkerson and Mrs. Wendy Burks! 
LADIES AUXILIARY will meet tomorrow at 6:30 P.M. in 

the gym.  Hope to see all our ladies there! 
 

  
 

MEN, take a few minutes to come anytime  
between 6:00-7:30 each Saturday night for  

prayer.  Spend some time in preparing for the 
Lord’s Day.  PRAYER CHANGES THINGS! 

 

 

 

PRAY for the DEFEAT of the Equality Act before the Senate.                  
It must be defeated. 

 

 
 

There will be a TEENS/JUNIORS fellowship in the 
gym tonight after service for about an hour.               

Also, summer camp dates are as follows: 
Teens:  June 28th-July 2nd / Juniors:  August 2nd-6th   

 

Stewardship Report 
 

 

 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   5,735.68 
Faith Promise .................        690.00 
Missions ..........................          92.95 
Roof .................................     2,367.50 
Miscellaneous .................          69.50                                           
 

TOTAL .......................... $  8,955.63 

Serving In The Nursery:    
 

Sunday Morning: 
Terri Marlowe 

  
Sunday Evening: 

Judy Berryman 
 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Melissa Marlowe 

 

 

 


